Minutes of the Miles City Council

    The Miles City Council met in a special meeting on July 14, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. in the Miles City Hall with Mayor Travis McMillan presiding. Council members present in person were Paul Sklenarik, Jane Jeschke and Kirk Boatright.  Larry Gilbert, Casey McCartney and City Attorney Michael Halla, attended virtually.  
     Under public comment, the following people spoke: Cassy Wright, Rocky Wright, Dylan Kohutek, Brett Robinson, Robin Wright, R.B. Wright, Patricia Hohensee, Jarrod Kohutek, Sylvester Schwertner and Friscilla Carmichael.  Everything that was spoken was regarding the gaming businesses in Miles.  The concerned citizens expressed opinions on what the City needed to regulate and enforce.  Mayor McMillan explained that the council is working on the existing gaming ordinance and all of the citizen requests would be discussed with the City Attorney to see what the City could do legally to regulate the gaming rooms.
     Jane Jeschke made the motion to go into Executive Session at 7:03 p.m. for the purpose of consulting with the City Attorney.  Paul Sklenarik seconded.  Motion carried 5-0.

     Council came out of Executive Session at 8:34.  

     Jane Jeschke made the motion to adjourn.  Kirk Boatright seconded.  Motion carried 5-0.  Council adjourned at 8:35 p.m.
 

     Respectfully submitted,

 

 

     City Secretary

     Amy Fischer  

 

    

     Mayor

     Travis McMillan
